71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

29th September, 1936,

e aleeneY | Dear 8ir,

e With reference to my letter of the 20th ultimo
rospecting the steamer YGARDENGA™ s I think 1t well %o
soquaint you the Owners have now forwarded the undertaling
roquired by the Commitbes, and I shall therefore be glad if
you will keep the ease in mind and a promptly should
the vessel leave your port without the outstanding surveys
roceiving attention.

Yours faithfully,

Classification Committee.

N
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